
Work Scope to be Reviewed at CFA 2025 CDBG Hearing -
April 9, 2025

John Davidson, PE of Brinnier & Larios PC met with  Village
personnel to identify potential work activities for the possible
CFA 2025 Community Development Block Grant Small Cities 
funding application.  Based on that input the following streets
are tentatively being considered for rehabilitation/replacement
of sanitary sewers and manholes:

1.      Main Street (between Harrington Street and Village
Boundary to the east);

2.      North Manheim Boulevard (remaining portion between
Main Street and John Street);

3.      Millrock Road (remaining portion between John Street and
Henry W. Dubois Drive);

4.      * North Oakwood Terrace (remaining portion between
John Street and Henry W. Dubois Drive):

5.      John Street (from North Manheim Boulevard to Prospect
Street).

*This portion may have already been rehabilitate/replaced,
requires further review and confirmation.

 


